
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

Exciting Things Happening at Cathedral of the Pines 
 

We are delighted to share with you that 2019 is bringing new programs to the community. 
 

• A new Children’s Garden Program 

kindly funded by the National Society 

Women Descendants of the Ancient and 

Honorable Artillery Company. Children 

will learn about the basics of gardening 

from growing seeds indoors to planting 

the seedlings in our new Children’s 

Garden. The Rindge Public Library 

afterschool group will pilot this new 

program. 
 

• A “Little Free Library” on our grounds! 

This project is generously sponsored by 

Dorrie Upton, longtime supporter of the 

Cathedral and our Gardens, and will be a 

great feature for book lovers. 
 

• We would love to support non-profit 

organizations by providing our beautiful 

venue.  Please contact us for information 

and special pricing. 
 

• On February 22, we will be 

commemorating the 75th Anniversary of 

the shooting down of “Peg-O-My-Heart” 

B17 Bomber and First Lieutenant 

Sanderson Sloane in whose honor 

Cathedral of the Pines has been 

established. 
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Sanderson Sloane (back row, far 

left) and his flight crew. 

 



 

Volunteer Opportunity! 

• In celebration of Earth Day on April 22, 

we are organizing a cleanup week from 

April 13 to April 19, 10:00am to noon. 

Refreshments will be provided. 

Save the Date 

• Sunday, April 21st  

Easter Sunrise Service, 6:00 am. 

• Sunday, May 5th  

VFW Loyalty Day Service, 10:00 am. 

• Sunday, May 12th  

Blessing of the Bikes, 11:00 am. 

• Sunday, May 19th  

Fraternal Order of Eagles Annual 

Service, 1:00 pm. 

• Wednesday, May 22nd  

“Digging into Native History in New 

Hampshire” Lecture by Dr. Goodby, 

4:00 pm. 

• Thursday, May 30th  

Memorial Day Service, 4:00 pm. 

Projects 

• Women’s Memorial Bell Tower 

restoration. Thanks to LCHIP and the 

Roy A. Hunt Foundation, we were able 

to replace the roof and prevent further 

damage to the monument. This year’s 

goal is to replace our Carillon Bell 

System and clean the beautiful bronze 

plaques designed by Norman Rockwell. 

 

Thank you for being part of Cathedral of the 

Pines family! You are reading this 

newsletter because in some way you are 

involved with this great organization.  

 
Patricia J. Vargas, 

Executive Director 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 


